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School of Mathematical Sciences
Peking University

International Conference on Probability and Stochastic Analysis

Dear s

In celebration of the 110™ anniversary of Mathematical Sciences, the International
Conference on Probability and Stochastic Analysis will be held at the School of
Mathematical Sciences, Peking University, October 16--20, 2023.

This letter serves to formally invite you to attend this conference. No sponsorship is
implied and accommodation and meals should be arranged by yourself.

Sincerely,

Jian Ding e
School of Mathemati Sci&é' S
Peking University §,
Tuesday, September
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